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TOWHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This letter is to introduce Warwick Marsh and his musical family “the Marshes™. They are
presently undertaking a music tour in China and workmg with the Australian Chinese
Associanion for mutual understanding,

On this tour they are willing to perform free of charge as a gesiure of guudwﬂ ‘The
Marshes are seeking vo build a bndge of love between Australia and China using music
and the Arts. As the Lord Mayor of Wellongong the Marshes have my blessing and
support in this effort to build friendship with the people of China.

I have known Warwick Marsh personally for 25 years. Ile and his musical family are well

knowmn in Wollongong and have enjoyed national exposure through television and radio
in Australia,

I commend them to you and ask that you would assist them in any way possible and help

them with opportunities 1o perform 10 further develop posiove Chinese Australia
relations.

Yours sincerely

George Harnson
Lord Mayor

City of Waollongong
16 November 2000
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